
  
   

 

23 November 2018 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,  
 
Re: Yr 10 Education Live, GCSE Science Conference 
 
The Science Faculty is planning to organise a visit to the GCSE Science Live Conference for Year 10 
pupils.  Some of the most influential and well known scientists in the country, including Professor Robert 
Winston, Professor Alice Roberts and Professor Jim Al-Khalili, will deliver stimulating and inspirational 
lectures on a wide range of scientific disciplines. For more information about the scientists that will be 
speaking on the day, visit http://gcsesciencelive.net/event_categories/bath/  
 

Date Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements 

Thursday 7 

February 
2019 

The Forum 
Bath 

£32.00 
GCSE Science 

Lectures 
Depart 9.00 

Return 16.30 

Full School 
Uniform, Packed 
lunch, notebook 

and pen 

 
Costs include transport and tickets. There are 40 places available for this trip, receipt of the payment will be 
taken to mean you wish to take up a place on the trip. However, in the event that the trip is oversubscribed 
names will be drawn randomly and those pupils who are unsuccessful will be placed on a reserve list and 
their payments refunded. Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment 
should contact the Finance Office on ext 260. 
 
Deadline for payment: 5 December 2018 

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email mxl@bws.wilts.sch.uk (link 
codes are only needed for online account set up) 

No pupil will be barred from the trip on account of non-payment, but if total payments do not cover the cost 
of the trip then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.  

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the 
school website. Please ensure that we have current emergency contact these details can now be checked 
through the Insight Parent Portal, otherwise please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to 
update your son’s information. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs Shirley Madzarevic 
Head of Biology 
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